
(Please return to Jeff@MausnerLaw.com) 

To the South Valley Area Planning Commission 

We, the undersigned, very strongly support Rockin' Rescue's efforts to obtain the 
zone variance necessary to remain open in its current location at 19855 Ventura 
Blvd.   

We think Rockin’ Rescue is the best animal rescue in the area.  Rockin’ Rescue is 
a non-profit organization that is mainly funded by Ady Gil.  It serves the 
communities of Woodland Hills, Tarzana, and the entire city of Los Angeles, by 
taking dogs and cats from the Los Angeles City Shelters, and finding them loving 
homes.  Rockin’ Rescue has saved the lives of many dogs and cats who were about 
to be killed at the West Valley Shelter, provided medical care for them, and made 
sure that they were adopted.  It would be a tragedy if Rockin’ Rescue is shut down.  
There are about 100 animals there now.  If Rockin’ Rescue had to close down, 
those animals would be brought to city shelters, where many of them could be 
killed; or other animals could be killed to make room for the animals coming from 
Rockin’ Rescue. Additionally, if Rockin’ Rescue was shut down, it would be 
unable to save the lives of hundreds of dogs and cats in the future. 

Rockin’ Rescue serves a significant public purpose -- saving the lives of dogs and 
cats and getting them adopted with local area residents who want pets -- which I 
would like to see continue. 

Thank you for your consideration.  
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